
 

 

 
 
 
17th December 2024 
 
 
 
Subject: BTEC Sport Revision Resources for January Exam 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
I hope this email finds you well. As we approach the Christmas break, we want to ensure that all students are 
fully supported in preparing for their upcoming BTEC Sport Exam on Wednesday, 8th January 2025. 
 
This is your son/daughter’s real exam, which contributes to over a third of their overall grade. It is a key 
opportunity for them to secure strong results and avoid the need for a re-sit in June. 
 
To assist with their revision, we have set up a Google Classroom where a variety of resources will be made 
available. New materials will be released every couple of days over the break for students to access. These 
resources include: 

• Key Terms Revision Mats 
• Test Your Knowledge Booklets 
• Answer Booklets to help students review their progress. 

 
We understand the importance of parental support, so all resources are also accessible to you via the following 
link: 
Access Revision Resources 
 
Thank you for your conQnued support in encouraging your child to engage with these materials and prepare 
effecQvely for their exam. Our goal is to help every student achieve the best grade possible in January. 
 
Wishing you and your family a resTul and enjoyable holiday season. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr W Hill 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://tinyurl.com/2vs5u7tc

